From:

To: Laura Friend

Subject: Rimrock cattle co.

Date: Thursday, March 30, 2023 2:26:49 PM
To Laura,

We feel that Rimrock Cattle Co. has done nothing to address our concerns in their recent reapplication to increase
the size of the feed lot.

Regards
Mike and Carol Kostrosky
NE 16 29 25 W4

Sent from my iPhone





